
PUBLIC NOTICE 
(Docket No. 24-CA-PA-07) 

 
 
The Department of Health, State of Hawaii, is notifying all interested persons of 
the report, “2024 Air Monitoring Network Plan.”  This report, based on  
40 CFR §58.10, documents, and describes the establishment and maintenance 
of Hawaii’s ambient air monitoring network.  
 
The report is available for public review during regular office hours, Monday 
through Friday, 7:45 a.m. to 4:15 p.m., at the following locations: 
 
Oahu: 

• Clean Air Branch, Department of Health 
2827 Waimano Home Road, Room 130 
Pearl City, HI 96782 

 
Hawaii: 

• Hawaii District Health Office, Department of Health 
1582 Kamehameha Ave., Hilo, Hawaii  96720 

• Clean Air Branch – Kona, Keakealani Building, Department of Health 
79-1020 Haukapila Street, Room 115, Kealakekua, Hawaii  96750 

 
Kauai: 

• Kauai District Health Office, Department of Health 
3040 Umi Street, Lihue, Kauai  96766 

 
Maui: 

• Maui District Health Office, Department of Health (Environmental Health) 
54 High Street, Room 300, Wailuku, Maui  96793 

 
The network plan is also available for inspection on the Hawaii Department of 
Health, Clean Air Branch website at:  https://health.hawaii.gov/cab.  Interested 
persons may submit written comments addressed to the Department of Health at: 
 

Clean Air Branch, Department of Health 
2827 Waimano Home Road, Room 130 
Pearl City, Hawaii  96782 

 
The comments must be postmarked or received by June 14, 2024.  For 
additional information, contact Ms. Lisa Young of the Clean Air Branch in Pearl 
City at (808) 586-4200. 
 

https://health.hawaii.gov/cab

